
 

 

RE: Covid-19 Update March 14th, 2020 

As we have stated in previous communications, we are committed to providing a safe environment for 

all our athletes, coaches, volunteers and members.  However, we do understand there are still some 

unanswered questions.  Below are some clarifications.  As we know more, we will continue to update 

our members.   

What types of activities are included in the cancellation by Hockey Canada? 

ALL on ice and off ice activities.  This includes games, practices, meetings, team socials, AGMs and 

banquets.  All Hockey Canada insurance is now suspended, so absolutely no team activities are 

permitted!  All team rosters are now suspended. 

As such, we are immediately postponing the upcoming AGM’s for Nobleking, Schomberg and King.  Once 

Hockey Canada allows us to begin meeting again, we will provide 30 days notice of the new AGM dates.  

All current board members will continue in their roles.  Any awards banquets are also postponed 

indefinitely. 

Will OMHA, YS or SRLL Championships or any other games be played this season? 

Unfortunately, the 2019/20 season is officially cancelled. 

What is the timeline for tryouts? 

Spring tryouts are suspended indefinitely.  All clinics and camps are cancelled at this time. 

With the cancellation of the season, will there be any refunds issued? 

Over the next few weeks, we will be reviewing our expenses and any costs saved due to cancellation of 

the season.  Any extra ice that was purchased by teams (ie. Extra Rep team practices, etc) will be 

refunded to the teams.  The executive will work to have additional answers as soon as possible. 

Should you have any further questions, please email them to Julie Kerr at 

administrator@kingminorhockey.com  

We hope all our members enjoy the family time this March break and stay healthy! 
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